
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, February 21
st
: To be announced. 

 

Wednesday, February 24
th

, 4:00 – 5:00 P.M.- Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, February 26
th

, 7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

*************************************************************************** 

PASTOR MEMBERSHIP CLASSES 

Pastors Membership classes will be held at 3:30 P.M. Wednesday, February 24
th
, March 2

nd
, 9

th
, 16

th
 

& 23
rd

. Please contact the church office if your child would like to participate. 

*************************************************************************** 

 

2016 CAMP DATES 

Mark your calendars! Dates for Youth camp have been set! Forms are now available in the church 

office! Forms along with a copy of the campers insurance card (front and back) need to be 

turned into the church office by March 13
th

. 
Mini Camp  (3

rd
 grade)    June 3-5 

CYF 1   (High School)    June 6-11 

Eighter’s Camp  (8
th
 & 9

th
 grade)    June 12-18 

Junior Camp  (grades 4 & 5
th
)    June 20-24 

Camp 101 A  (1
st
 & 2

nd
 grade with an adult)  June 24-26 

Chi Rho II  (Middle School)   July 11-16 

*************************************************************************** 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT 

The Cynthiana Christian Church Relay for Life team will have a Family Fun Night at the home of 

Tim and Bonnie Teater Saturday, February 20
th

 at 5:00 P.M. There will be Euchre for adults, games 

for the kids (and adults if they don’t know how to play Euchre!). A meal will also be provided. The 

cost for the event is $ 10.00 per adult, $ 5.00 children or $ 25.00 per family. There will be limited 

space so sign up as soon as possible. Contact Susan Dearborn or Kathy Brown. 

 

JOINT STUDY GROUP 

We would like to take this opportunity to announce a new study. This is a joint effort of the Worship 

and Membership/Evangelism Committee. The study will be entitled “Not Your Parents 

Understanding of the “E” Word.” The study will examine more effective ways to adopt an 

evangelism program within the church that will meet the needs of today’s parishioners.  We will share 

the new “E” words with you on a weekly basis in the church newsletter. The group will meet Sunday 

evening, February 21st, 28
th
, March 6

th
, 13

th
, 20

th
 & April 3

rd
 at 6:00 P.M. in Bish Hall. If you are 

interested in being a part of this group please contact Charla Nunnelley or Lee and Jane Stritesky. 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, February 28
th

 is our Sunday at Cedar Ridge Health Campus. Please meet at Cedar 

Ridge at 2:00 P.M. for an afternoon of fellowship with the residents. 

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

----Jaxon Brown, son of Jay & Lauren Brown is recuperating from outpatient surgery…. 

Barbara Rorer is recuperating from gall bladder surgery…. 

 

FLOWERS 

An arrangement of orange roses was placed in the sanctuary Sunday, February 14
th

 in 

memory of Thelma Dawson whose birthday is February 15
th

. The flowers were given by her 

family. 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“I would like to thank the church family for all the cards, prayers, and lunch after my recent 

accident. I felt like the Lord was with me in those moments, and I feel blessed to be doing so 

well. Cynthiana Christian is such a loving church. Thanks once again”      Yvonne Kondelis 

 

“We want to thank all our church family for their prayers, cards, and for the delicious food 

the ladies prepared for us and the men who helped serve us after the funeral service for our 

mother Lucille Johnson.” Terry Johnson, Lois & Charles Isaac and Donna Clifford 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETING 

Barnabas Team # IV will meet in the conference room immediately following the worship 

service Sunday, February 21
st
 & 28

th
. Elders are Kathy Brown, George Frazier, J. Leslie 

Fryman and Cathy McCord. 

 

HOSPICE TRAINING 

Hospice of the Bluegrass will be offering a training course to anyone interested in 

volunteering, or to find out more information, on Tuesday, February 23, 2016, Hospice of the 

Bluegrass Office, US Hwy 62 E, Cynthiana beginning at 10:00 A.M. There is no cost or 

obligation to become a volunteer for anyone taking this class. REGISTRATION is required; 

if you are interested in attending, call Kelly Kendall at 234-6462 or email: 

kkendall@hospicebg.org. 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

The Church Cabinet will meet at 6:00 P.M. in the conference room, Monday, March 7
th

. All 

members are asked to be present. 

 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Official Board will meet in Bish Hall at7:00 P.M. Monday, March 7
th

. All members are 

asked to be present. 
 

mailto:kkendall@hospicebg.org
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EVERYONE, PLEASE NOTE: 

If you are interested in receiving short 

text messages regarding church events, 

please respond with your name(s), cell 

phone number(s) and your cell phone 

carrier (ie AT&T, Verizon, Sprint, T-

Mobile, etc).  Remember, you may be 

responsible for paying for text messages 

under the terms of your cell phone 

carrier.  
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Minister’s Message:  

       

There is an old logic puzzle that I believe I have shared with you before.  You are 

carrying a hen, some corn, and a fox, and you need to cross the river.  But your boat can only 

handle you and one other thing.  If you leave the fox on the bank with the hen, that will not be 

good.  If you leave the hen with the corn, the hen will consume the corn. You are supposed to 

bring the hen across first, then come back and take the fox over, and bring the hen back with 

you to where you started your journey.  Then bring the corn, so that fox and corn are at the 

second destination, and then go back and get the hen.  I recently heard of another solution, far 

less tricky. First, you bring the hen across.  Then, you go back and get the corn. Finally, leave 

the fox there.  What were you doing with a fox?  

 

      That will be the question we will be asking this Sunday morning “What are we doing with 

the fox?”  It will be a time to study the life of Jesus as he prepares to go into the city of 

Jerusalem.  The Pharisees are trying to warn him that Herod is going to attempt to take his life.  

Jesus is extremely strong in his response, “Tell that fox that I am casting out demons and 

performing cures today and tomorrow, I am going to finish my work, I have a mission to 

fulfill.”  It was during the famous “Battle of the Bulge,” in World War II, U.S. troops became 

surrounded near the town of Bastogne, in France. The German commander sent the troops a 

message, reminding them of their situation and demanded their unconditional surrender. 

General McAulife, the army general in charge of our forces sent a one word reply, “nuts!”  I 

think that was the spirit of  the reply of Jesus to Herod.  You and I live in a world that tempts us 

to give in to our fears.  But the season of Lent is a time to strengthen our faith and to encounter 

those fears with the assistance of our God.  Be with us this Sunday as our sermon will be 

entitled, “Listening to the Fox.”  The scripture for your study will be Luke 13:31-35.               

                                          ….Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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